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Sir/Madam, 
 
I have the honour to refer to the status of your Government’s contributions towards the Trust Fund for the 
Multilateral Fund for the Implementation of the Montreal Protocol on Substances that Deplete the Ozone 
Layer, of the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP). 

 
The Fourth Extraordinary Meeting of the Parties to the Montreal Protocol on Substances that Deplete the 
Ozone Layer held online on 21 May 2021, noted that any contributions made by parties in advance of a 
final decision including a revised budget for the Multilateral Fund for the triennium 2021–2023 and of a 
decision on the potential extension of the fixed-exchange-rate mechanism would count towards the level 
of contributions to be decided on for the triennium 2021–2023. Parties adopted the level of indicative 
contributions for the parties listed in table A for 2021 on an interim basis in advance of a final decision by 
the Meeting of the Parties on a revised budget for the Multilateral Fund for the triennium 2021–2023. Any 
contributions by parties made in advance of a final decision on the revised budget for the Multilateral 
Fund for the triennium 2021–2023 shall be without prejudice to the overall level of the replenishment or to 
the agreed level of contributions by parties.   

 
I have attached an invoice for your Government’s pledge for 2021, and where applicable, outstanding 
contributions for prior years, as indicated in the records of the Secretariat. 

 
I would be grateful if you could kindly contact the appropriate authorities regarding settlement of the 
invoiced amount.  Please indicate clearly that the payment relates to 40MFL-UK. 

 
Once again, on behalf of UNEP, I would like to thank your Government for its continued support. 
 
Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
Kathleen Creavalle 
Head, Financial Management Service 
Corporate Services Division 

 
 

 
The Secretary of State for Foreign 
 and Commonwealth Affairs 
c/o The Permanent Mission of the 
   United Kingdom to UN Environment 
P.O. Box 30465 
Nairobi 

 
 
 

Reference: 40MFL-UK   

Date: 26 May 2021 
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Date: 26-MAY-2021 
 
Invoice/Facture/Factura: 40MFL-UK 
 
PM of the United Kingdom to the United Nations-1111000170 
 
Trust Fund for the Multilateral Fund under the Montreal Protocol on Substances that Deplete the Ozone 
Layer. 
 

Fiscal Year Currency Amount/Montant/Monto 

2021 Pledge USD 11,247,500.00 

Total Amount due/Pending USD 11,247,500.00 

 
 
The Invoice Number must be quoted in all payments or credit cannot be assured. 
Sirvase hacer referencia al número de la factura al efectuar el pago o no se podrá garantizar su asiento. 
Lors du paiement, n’omettez pas de mentionner le no. de la facture, pour garantir le versement au 
compte approprié. 
 
Kindly advise your bank to remit full amount to UNEP without deducting any bank charges. 
Se ruega dé instrucciones a su banco para que remita la suma total al PNUMA sin deducir ningún gasto 
bancario. 
Veuillez informer votre banque de verser l’intégralité du montant au PNUE sans deduction de frais 
bancaires. 
 
Payment to/Paiement à/Pago a: 
 

Quote Invoice No. 40MFL-UK 
 

   Account Name: UNITED NATIONS (USCH8) 
 Account Number:  485-000547 
        JP Morgan Chase 

International Agencies Banking Division 
      277 Park Avenue, 23rd Floor 
   New York, N.Y. 10172 USA 

For wire transfers use ABA No. 021000021, SWIFT No. BIC-CHASUS33. 
 

 
Kathleen Creavalle 
Head, Financial Management Service 
Corporate Services Division 
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